
  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE
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BENEFIT CODE FMV*
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GUIDE  $14.95 

BOOK $22.06

LEC $72.25

REC  $113.10 

ASW  $334.60 
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ARCMEM $63.79

ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Magazine 

Annual Engagement Calendar 

New Annual Museum Guidebook 
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Curator Lecture 

Member Reception 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend 

Exclusive Member Event 

Archivist Membership 

For $10,000+ level members: 

Additional Weekend Event 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for 

Two Additional Guests - Optional COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

  BENEFIT CODE FMV*

Smithsonian Magazine MAG  $39.00 

Annual Engagement Calendar CAL  $9.84 

New Annual Museum Guidebook GUIDE  $14.95 

Exhibition Catalog or Publication BOOK $22.06

Curator Lecture LEC $72.25

Member Reception REC  $113.10 

Annual Smithsonian Weekend ASW  $334.60 

Exclusive Member Event JSSEV  $163.69 

Archivist Membership ARCMEM $63.79

For $10,000+ level members:

Additional Weekend Event ADDASW  $328.62 

Smithsonian Weekend Dinner for   

Two Additional Guests - Optional  COMPASW $334.60

Please contact the James Smithson Society staff if you have questions or 
want to customize the benefits you receive. You may choose to receive all, 
some, or none of the member benefits offered. We are happy to tailor your 
experience to individual interests and circumstances.   You can reach us at 
202.633.2040 or 877.JSS.1775.

   

TAX

AMOUNTS

Deductible

1/2024

 JAMES SMITHSON SOCIETY 
 

Tax deductibility and fair market value are determined in 

accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines. You may 

deduct that portion of your contribution to the Smithsonian

which exceeds the fair market value (FMV) of any goods or

services you receive in exchange for your membership.

DUES     VALUE OF BENEFITS        AMOUNT

$2,500 Level $2,500 $769.49 $1,730.51

$5,000 Level $5,000 $833.28 $4,166.72

$10,000 Level $10,000 $1,496.50 $8,503.50

$25,000 Level $25,000 $1,496.50 $23,503.50

 FAIR MARKET VALUE OF MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE

55420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   155420 PSI JSS TaxBuckslip_Jan24.indd   1 12/22/23   10:55 AM12/22/23   10:55 AM

DC AREA MEMBERS

For $15,000+ level members

$3,500 Level

$3,500 Level 

New Annual Museum Guidebook

Exhibition Publication

Curator Lecture

Member Reception

Annual Smithsonian Weekend

Exclusive Member Event

$7,000 Level

$7,000 Level

$15,000 Level

$15,000 Level

$25,000 Level

$25,000 Level

$50,000 Level

$50,000 Level

DUES

$3,500

$3,500

$7,000

$7,000

$15,000

$15,000

$25,000

$25,000

$50,000

$50,000

$730.06

$730.06

$1,393.28

$1,393.28

$1,393.28

$2,769.94

$6,269.94

$13,606.72

$23,606.72

$48,606.72

DUES

VALUE OF 
BENEFITS

VALUE OF 
BENEFITS

DEDUCTIBLE 
AMOUNT

DEDUCTIBLE 
AMOUNTOUT OF TOWN

$544.71

$24.36

$544.71

$1,207.93

$1,207.93

$1,207.93

GUIDE

BOOK

LEC

REC

ASW

JSSEV

$14.95

$22.06

$72.25

$113.10

$334.60

$163.69

1/2025

MAG

$2,955.29

$6,455.29

$13,792.07

$23,792.07

$48,792.07


